

St Anne's, Corpus Christi, St. Peter's and Holy Rosary Parishes

The Presbytery, St. Peter's Catholic Church, 172 Kells Lane, Low Fell, Gateshead, NE9 5HY
Tel: 0191 487 6505 email: saintpeterscatholicparish@gmail.com



Parochial Administrator: Fr. Paul F. Spellman

Deacon Malcolm Jackson

07880287568

Peter Crawley - Hall Bookings - mob:07962 564023 email: petercrawl@aol.com

Everyone is welcome - without exception

17th SUNDAY OF THE YEAR Year B 28th July 2024

2024	St Anne's	Corpus Christi	Holy Rosary	St. Peter's
Sat 27th July	Eucharistic Service Deacon Malcolm 4pm		Eucharistic Service 10am	NO VIGIL MASS
17th Sunday of the Year 28th July		Mass 9am Ian Sharkey		Mass 10.30
Mon 29th July Martha, Mary & Lazarus		Eucharistic Service 10am		Funeral Service 10am Margaret Lowery
Tues 30th July				
Wed 31st July St Ignatius of Loyola				
Thurs 1st August St Alphonsus				
Fri 2nd August		Eucharistic Service 10am		
Sat 3rd August St Oswald	Eucharistic Service Deacon Malcolm 4pm		Eucharistic Service 10am	NO VIGIL MASS
18th Sunday of the Year 4th August		Mass 9am		Mass 10.30am

FOOD COOP

Dear Supporters,

On the first week of the school holidays, 95 people representing 45 families/couples and 50 single persons, attended the Food Co-op. A busy session with many children accompanying their parents and staying for a drink and snack. Over the last 6 weeks we had acquired various toys and games which we duly distributed to the children who came. They enjoyed looking through items and were happy to go home with their latest treasure. We continue to look for small items e.g. bubble wands, bats and balls that will be distributed in the following weeks.

Donations were gratefully received from several churches, a care provider in our area, a food bank with

a surplus and individual supporters. Many thanks for all the donations - the volunteers and members are very appreciative of them.

With kind regards

Kath



JOE'S PLACE 2014 - 2024

Congratulations to Joe's Place on their 10th Anniversary! Joe's Place welcomes everyone in any kind of need for good food, a hot drink, a chat and companionship and is well known for its warm, welcoming atmosphere where all are known by name. It is run by volunteers from our local parishes In Gateshead. As one volunteer said, 'While the food we distribute is important it is the company, welcome and understanding that is most appreciated.'

This week Bishop Stephen joined Joe's Place to celebrate this special milestone. Bishop Stephen spent most of his visit talking individually with customers and volunteers and thanked everyone without exception. Before he left, the anniversary cakes (there were 3!) were cut and shared.

Bishop Stephen said, 'It's an absolute pleasure and a privilege to celebrate the 10th anniversary of Joe's Place. We pray that all of us, especially the Church, will always be mindful of the need to serve the needs of the poor, and we urge political leaders to tackle the problem of poverty in our area.'



CORPUS CHRISTI—Mini Vinnies

The Mini Vinnies raised £123.51 for the Cafod Sudan Crisis Appeal, including a generous contribution of £25 from the

Corpus Christi and St. Peter's

SVP group.

Thank you to everybody who attended.



Job Vacancies

The Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle is looking to appoint a full-time, permanent Management accountant to work in the Dept. for Finance in the Diocesan Offices in Newcastle.

Please visit www.diocesehn.org.uk/job-vacancies for full details or contact us on 0191 243 3301. Closing date for applications: 28 July.

The Diocese of Hexham and Newcastle is looking to appoint a full-time Property Surveyor on a two-year fixed-term contract. The role will be based in the Diocesan Offices in Newcastle, with travel throughout the Diocese. Please visit www.diocesehn.org.uk/job-vacancies for full details or contact us on 0191 243 3301. Closing date for applications: 4 August.